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CONTACT U5

Welcome to Big Horn Travel and Tours

The Philippines Re-Opens to Foreign Visitors; Effective February 10th, 2022, the Philippines will grant entry to visitors vaccinated against Covid-19 for citizens from

150 countrics. Big Horn Tours is fully licensed, insured, and operational and we look forward to welcoming forcign tourists to beauriful El Nido in 2022!

https://www.bighorntourselnido.com
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